
Accessibility statement – Gorselands Cottage 

There is an entrance step at both the back and front of the property and narrow doors, so we 

may be unsuitable for wheelchair users.  

There is also a cattle grid at the entrance to the drive. However if you would like more 

photographs or measurements to see if we can accommodate, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 


